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                                                                             Friday 25th May 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Whipsnade Zoo Trip Reminder 

We are looking forward to our trip but have a few reminders before our visit:- 

 

Clothing:-All children will need to bring a waterproof coat in case of rain. If the weather 

is sunny all children should bring a sunhat. Sun-cream should be applied in the morning 

before the children come to school. School uniform should be worn as usual with 

comfortable shoes or trainers. 

 

Lunches: - Packed lunches should be carried in a backpack or similar bag which the 

children should be able to carry for themselves. They will need a bottle of water 

preferably with a sports cap that they can drink throughout the day. You may also like to 

provide them with a separate drink to have with their lunch.  

 

Spending Money: - The children may bring up to £2 to spend in the shop. Please put 

their spending money in a purse or labelled envelope. They will be responsible for 

looking after their own money. 

 

Travel Sickness:- Please advise your child’s class teacher if your child suffers from travel 

sickness.  

 

 

Thank you  

 
 


